
May 31, 2013

To whom it may concern

I have known Dr. Malcolm Brashear since Sept, 1989. 

As the Principal Tympanist of the Hong Kong Philharmonic Orchestra 
for eleven years he acquitted himself admirably.  He was always 
extremely diligent in his preparation, punctual in his attendance and 
continually aspired towards the highest musical standards. He was 
always extremely co-operative and helpful towards his colleagues, and 
was considered a valued member of our team.

He is honest, dedicated and totally trustworthy. I wholeheartedly 
recommend him to you as a professional colleague who can always be 
relied upon to give of his best.

 

David Atherton, O.B.E.
Hong Kong Philharmonic Orchestra 
Music Director 1989-2000
Conductor Laureate 2000-
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